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Service Road T Closure 
 
On Monday, February 22nd, 2016, Service Road T will close for the construction of Taxiway T 
and the Midfield Satellite Concourse. The closure is anticipated to last for 18 months and will 
reopen with the completion of the new taxiway. Vehicles needing to access the North Airfield 
Complex are recommended to use Service Road R. 
 
For questions, please contact the Airside Manager, Jeff Mort, at jmort@lawa.org, 424-646-7489. 
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